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Please do not increase flows in our rivers.  Doing so will lead to more pumping from our aquifers.  In the long run,
the increased flows already implemented are not shown to help the rivers in a significant way.  Short heavy releases
may help the fish but sustained releases merely defeats the purpose of our dam system.
Janet Willett
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